
 

KATE WIGGINS 
215 Northwoods Dr. | 323-810-7736 | Katew@twigartstudio.com 

Apri l  4 t h ,  2020 

Engineering and Zoning department  
76 South Orange Ave. Suite #302 
South Orange, NJ 07079 

Dear Board: 

I am the owner of a peculiar shaped lot and finding it exceptionally difficult to fence in a 

useable portion of yard following the ordinance as written.   I would like to put up a 5’ fence 

on the property for the safety of keeping my children and dogs in, and the large deer and 

wildlife out.  We have 2 girls, ages 1 & 6, and a shepherd mix named Honey Bear who all love 

to play outside.  At this time with no fence to keep the deer out we are often startled by them 

(and they by us) and unable to grow the flowers and vegetables they snack on.  We feel 

extremely lucky to be a part of this community, and were drawn to South Orange and the 

Newstead Neighborhood because of its beauty.  I believe the fence will blend seamlessly 

with the aesthetic and history of the area and expect no negative impacts to adjacent 

properties.   

Sincerely, 

Kate Wiggins 


